

## Muscogee (CREEK) Nation

Executive Office

DATE:

June 10, 2024

TO:

All Tribal Employees

FROM:

David W. Hill

**Principal Chief** 

SUBJECT:

Early Release - Friday, June 14, 2024

All Muscogee (Creek) Nation Offices will be released at 3:00 pm on Friday, June 14, 2024 in observance of Father's day weekend. Normal business hours will resume as usual on Monday, June 17, 2024.

As a special recognition to all the Father's that work at the Nation, we felt that this early release would be a meaningful way to show our appreciation for all that you do. We would like to celebrate and commemorate the efforts of Father's and honor their value in our lives and in our society.

I wish each employee and your family a safe holiday weekend.

Sincerely,

David W. Hill Principal Chief

avid W. Hill

P. O. Box 580 Okmulgee, OK 74447-0580 1-800-482-1979